
 

Special Dispensation Notice – COVID 19  
 

Private Hire / Hackney Carriage Vehicle Licence Number:       
 
Licence Expiry Date:       
Vehicle Registration:       
Make / Model:        
 
Licence holder details 
Name:       
Address:       
 
The above licence has been temporarily extended for a period of THREE months beginning from the 
expiry date of the previous licence, which is stated above. 
 
This notice MUST be carried with you in the above licensed Private Hire / Hackney Carriage vehicle at 
all times either by printing it out on white paper or it should be accessible via the driver’s mobile 
telephone. 
 
It must be produced to any Police Officer or any Authorised Officer of the Council who may request to 
see this at any time. 
 
A copy must be forwarded to your Private Hire Operator with whom you are attached to, for their own 
records and be produced to any passengers travelling in your vehicle who may wish to view this. 
 

The proprietor / driver of the above-licensed vehicle MUST ensure the vehicle is 
roadworthy and safe to drive / travel in at all times. Failure to comply with this could 
result in the proprietor / driver being prosecuted by the Police and / or Blackburn with 
Darwen Borough Council. 
 
This dispensation Notice is issued to you on a ‘Without Prejudice’ basis. The issue of this temporary 
extension does not confirm that you meet the requirements of the relevant legislation and / or Council 
policy. Please note you are still subject to the standard conditions attached to the relevant licence, 
which is being extended.   
 
Any queries regarding this Dispensation Notice must be forwarded to licensingteam@blackburn.gov.uk 
or by ringing licensing on 01254 – 267666 
 

Dated:       
 
Signed: 
 

 
Gary Johnston  
(Service Lead Public Protection & Environmental Health) 
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